

The Crossley Heath School

Head Teacher: Lynnette Cassidy, MBA

The Crossley Heath School, Savile Park, Halifax, West Yorkshire HX3 0HG
Tel: 01422 360272 • e-mail: admin@crossleyheath.org.uk

31 October 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

School Meal Prices

We would like to take this opportunity to inform you about an upcoming change regarding the catering service and product pricing.

Over the past few years, we have made every effort to maintain affordable meal prices while ensuring high-quality and nutritious meals for our students. However, due to factors such as inflation, rising food costs from suppliers and increased operational expenses, we have found it necessary to adjust some product items effective 6th November 2023.

Unfortunately, going forward the school will pass on the increased costs from suppliers to students, but rest assured we look for alternatives before this happens. Please note, however, the main Meal Deal price and Free School Meal price will not be affected by these price increase; although it may be reviewed in the future if the costs do not settle.

We understand that any increase in costs can create a burden for families, and we regret any inconvenience this may cause. It is important to note that this decision to adjust the prices was made after careful consideration.

We remain committed to providing your child with nutritious and well-balanced meals that contribute to their overall well-being and academic success. Our dedicated team of food service professionals will continue to ensure that the meals meet all required nutritional guidelines and adhere to the highest standards of food safety and quality.

We greatly appreciate your understanding and support during these difficult times.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Yours sincerely

L Cassidy

Lynnette Cassidy Headteacher





